Jan Strevig, Chair, Conference Exhibits

2920-A N. Rolling Rd./Baltimore, MD  21244

Phone 410-265-6222

jbrahms1@verizon.net
July 2017
Dear Exhibitor,


Thank you for your positive response to exhibit at the MMEA conference in Baltimore, Maryland.  The convention is Friday and Saturday March 9-10, 2018.  Exhibit hours are 8:30 AM – 5:30 PM on Friday (with the Exhibit Happy Hour from 5:30-7:00) and 8:00 AM – 1:00 PM on Saturday.  Set-up time is Thursday March 8th from noon until 7:00 PM.  Breakdown  time is Saturday March 10th after the exhibits close at 1:00.  Please plan to stay until we close on Saturday.  It is a poor showing to have empty booths when there is still traffic moving through the hall.


Your 10' x 10' booth(s) will contain a draped table (you will get 1 table for each space you reserved), 2 chairs, a trash can, and a sign.  The exhibit hall has a carpeted floor.  If you need anything else you must order it directly from the display company (using the link on the MMEA website which will be posted on our website in about a month).



You will receive a discount hotel rate at the Sheraton Inner Harbor, the Hilton and the Holiday Inn hotels.  Please call our Executive Director, Mary Ellen Cohn at 1-800-94-MUSIC and book through her to receive the conference rate. There are other hotels nearby, but we do not receive any discount at those locations.


Once again, set-up day is Thursday March 8th from noon until 7:00PM.  The display company will not be available for emergencies after 6:00. Breakdown time is Saturday March 10th at 1:00.  Exhibitor check-in on the 8th will be inside the Exhibit Hall (rooms 307, 308, and 309). 

There will be a Happy Hour reception Friday evening at 5:30 where conference  attendees can meet with the clinicians and you and win wonderful door prizes.  This event has been extremely successful in past years, due largely to the great generosity of the exhibitors in donating door prizes.  We hope that you will again be so generous when asked.  Paul Dembowski, our President-Elect, will be contacting you in the future regarding this.

I look forward to seeing you on the 8th of March.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 410-265-6222, or e-mail me at jbrahms1@verizon.net.  If you need to reach me on the 8th please call this emergency number: 410-274-4485.  










Sincerely,










Jan Strevig










MMEA Exhibits Chair


